
19. LOCAL GOVERNMENT REVIEW CONSULTATION DOCUMENT 
 

Officer responsible Author 
Community Advocate Clare Sullivan, Committee Secretary, DDI 3722615 

Corporate Plan Output:  Community Advocacy 

 
 The purpose of this report is to draw the Board’s attention to the consultation document on the review 

of the Local Government act 1974 and for the Board to consider the document and provide input to the 
Strategy and Resources Seminar on 13 July.  The consultation document and timetable has been 
circulated separately to Board members.  Board members were invited to attend a seminar for all City 
Councillors and Community Board members.  The Board is asked to make comments on the 
consultation document to the Strategy and Resources Committee Seminar on 13 July which will 
consider the draft Christchurch City Council response and report to Council on 26 July. 

 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation:  For discussion 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


